From: SHERRY ABRAY

Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2015 9:54 AM

To: Mercier, Betty Subject: Resignation

Good morning Betty. Sorry for the short notice, but I am not going to be at the meeting today. It is with regret that I am going to need to resign from the committee due to unforeseen personal circumstances. We have been spending the majority of the last few months since July in Windsor caring for my husband's elderly family member. It doesn't appear that the situation is going to change any time in the near future, so we have decided to relocate to Windsor.

Sherry Abray